Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Henry Zhou <hjdrzhou@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, August 17, 2018 3:24 PM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Seeger, Jim (Cl-StPaul); Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 877 Woodbridge St. Code Compliance Inspection Application

The receptionist at the permit counter told me to expect inspectors going out in about 2 weeks, so | was planning to
install the lock box this weekend. Anyway, | apologize for the trouble, it will be installed tomorrow with the code
provided.

Henry Zhou

HJ Development & Research
7364 143rd Street Ct.

Apple Valley, MN 55124
612-205-1688

On Aug 17, 2018, at 2:55 PM, Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Mr. Zhou,

It is my understanding that you applied for a code compliance inspection report on August 16, per our
conversation after the City Council meeting on August 15. On the application form you provided a lock
box combination, as lockboxes are a requirement so inspectors can gain access to the property. Today
the building inspector was at the property and no lock box was found, in spite of your having provided a
combination. No other inspectors will be dispatched to the property until this matter is resolved. Please
communicate with the Department of Safety and Inspections on this important matter.

Sincerely, Marcia Moermond
Legislative Hearing Officer
Saint Paul City Council



